April 2020

Dear Parents,

We are looking for lunch supervisors for the upcoming school year. It is to our advantage to
have this program set up before school is out in June.

The lunch supervisor position pays $10.00 per day. Lunchtime is from 11:00-11:40.
The period is divided into 20 minutes for the children to eat and 20 minutes for recess.
Weather permitting, the children go outside. It is preferable to have lunch supervisors
who can come to school five days a week. If you are interested in being a lunch
supervisor for 2020-2021, please fill out the form below and return to school no later than
May 15th.

You will be contacted. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely

K. McGinn
Principal

| am interested in being a lunch supervisor during the 2020-2021 school year.
Please check your preference:

|:| Grade PS-4 |:| Grade 5-8

Please check one of the following:

|:| | can supervise five days a week

I:l | cannot supervise five days a week but will be available on the following days:

I am interested in donating my lunch supervision pay to our QR Tuition Assistance
Program

I:l I would like to be on the lunch supervisor sub list

Name (Please print) Telephone Number
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